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Dear Family, Friends and Students,  

We are all so excited that we have made it to Level One! The Activity Centre is buzzing as 

community students, staff and some of the people from Ranfurly house are able to see each 

other again. What joyous celebrations and reunions we have had! Check out our Crazy Veil 

Dance Level 1 celebrations video here! https://youtu.be/mjfelw29XlM 

Thank you to everyone for all the effort and sacrifices you have made to get us to this 

momentous day, we know it hasn’t been easy. As part of our celebrations next week we 

have “Elvis” visiting and putting on a show at 1pm on Wednesday 17th. You are all welcome 

to come and enjoy this event even if it is not your normal day.  

The Activity Centre is so happy to be offering their services to everyone once again. We will 

be continuing to ensure we provide a safe and fun environment. We will be continuing with 

regular cleaning of the surfaces at the centre. Anyone visiting the Activity Centre will 

continue to be required to santise their hands before entry and before eating. Any students 

who are unwell MUST stay at home. We will be continuing to contact trace using the roll 

book for students and visitors will sign in at the office as before.  

Now we are running our full roll and groups please remember to get back into the habit of 

keeping us informed if your student will not be attending for any reason. From Monday 22nd 

of June the Activity Centre will be offering a full service including all contractors returning so 

look out for tai chi, drama therapy, and gym sessions.  

From the Activity Centre Staff  

 

 

 

 
 

LEVEL ONE! HURRAY! 
Ranfurly News and Info 

  9 June 2020 
 

Steven and Ian were happy to 
see each other 

 

 

Check out the Level One Veil Dance 

celebrations on youtube 

 

Everyone was so excited to be reunited again! 


